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MINISTER SENDS HIS CONGRATULATIONS

The Minister for Sport, Culture, Heritage and Youth, the Hon Steven Linares on
behalf of HM Government of Gibraltar, would like publicly to congratulate Denis
Beiso, Richard Manning and Gareth Latin for their recent appointments as
Gibraltar Football Association officials. The Minister would also like to wish them
the best of luck and every success in their new respective careers and looks
forward to working closely with them for the good of football in Gibraltar.
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